
GET Committee 

From: Larry Stevens <Ifstevens@earthlink.net> 

Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 6:54 AM 

To: GET Committee 

Subject: David Goode 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 

Flag Status: Completed 

Dear Committee: 

I support David Goode's appointment as DPW. I have had the opportunity to interact with Mr. Goode repeatedly as a 

member of the Kihei Community Association Planning Committee and with the Maui Nui Marine Resource Council. I 

do not speak for either group, but in my interactions with him he was at all times professional, knowledgeable, 

courteous and patient with the many gaps in my understanding. I think Maui County is lucky to have him. 

Larry Stevens 


